
 

HAYTOR VIEW COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

QUEENSWAY, NEWTON ABBOT, DEVON TQ12 4BD 

Tel. 01626 203040 

Friday 12th May 2017 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Year 5/6 Summer Sports club – Thursdays after school 

 

I am writing to invite your child to join Year 5/6 Summer sports club which will begin this Thursday. It will take 

place every Thursday after school and run from 3.15 until 4.15pm until Thursday 29th June. 

 

We intend to offer a range of different sports to provide an alternative option to the PE lesson focus across 

Newton Abbot schools. It should give children a chance to try out different sports and find one or more that 

they really want to extend and practise further. 

 

If you are willing for your child to take part in the club, please complete the attached reply slip and return it to 

me with further information about how you wish your child to get home after the club. 

 

Thanks for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Graeme Hankin 

Key Stage 2 Phase leader 
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Name of child _____________________________ Year group _________ 

 

I am willing for my child to take part in Y5/6 sports club on Thursdays after school. 

 

My child will walk home / be collected at 4.15pm by ________________________________ 

(Please delete as appropriate) 

 

My name_______________________ Signed _______________________  date_____________ 


